
We don’t compromise on quality or comfort 
when it comes to shoes.

2GO launches four new gel inserts 
for high heel pain relief
2GO launches four new gel inserts for high heel pain relief. 2GO Super Cushions are excellent shock-absorbers. The 

3/4-insoles are made of soft gel and provide comfort for both heel and forefoot. They also prevent the foot from slipping 

in the shoe and counteracts friction/chafing. 2GO Heel Cushions provides shock-absorbing comfort for the heel. They 

reduce strain on feet and back. 2GO Heel Liners prevents the heel from sliding on the back edge and counteracts 

friction/chafing. They protect the heel cap and provide increased comfort. 2GO Ball Of Foot Cushions provide shock-

absorbing comfort for the ball of the foot.

All new gel inserts prevents the feeling of burning feet when wearing high heels. They are all made to prevent the foot 

from slipping in the shoe and counteract both friction and chafing. Available right away.

About 2GO

2GO is a lifestyle brand committed to sustainability, quality and customer satisfaction. The products help people get the 

most out of their footwear, no matter what their lifestyle may be. Affordability, effectiveness and ease of use will always 

be at the core of the 2GO brand values. The wide range of products are all designed to make shoes look and feel 

great, all year round.

Whether you’re looking for a cleaner to remove dirt and grime, a protectant to shield your shoes and apparel from 

water damage and stains, a polish to restore shine and luster to your leather shoes, insoles to provide added comfort 

and support, or icegrippers for a safe run in the snow, 2GO has the right product for you. So why wait? Embrace the 

2GO lifestyle today and start taking better care of yourself and your footwear.
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